Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

14-85.021
Qualification of Businesses

The Florida Department of Transportation hereby gives notice: that on September 10, 2019, entered an Order Denying Variance from paragraph 14-85.021(8)(b), F.A.C. On July 10, 2019, Staybridge Suites Naples-Marco Island (Staybridge) filed a petition for a variance from paragraph 14-85.021(8)(b), F.A.C., which requires lodging be within six miles of the interchange to qualify for LOGO. Notice of the Petition for Variance was published in the July 12, 2019, edition of the Florida Administrative Register. FDOT denied the variance, because Staybridge did not demonstrate that the application of paragraph 14-85.021(8)(b), F.A.C, would create a substantial hardship or would violate principles of fairness.

A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting: the Clerk of Agency Proceedings, Department of Transportation, 605 Suwannee Street, M.S. 58, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0458, FDOT.AgencyClerk@dot.state.fl.us.
